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Join the “Call for Conscience” – February 6 – March 31, 2017 
In the coming weeks, members of Ontario’s Provincial Parliament will review Bill 84 which deals with legal 
issues related to euthanasia/assisted suicide. At present, the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario is 
forcing doctors to participate, despite their objections, when a patient decides to end their life. No other 
country does this. Please visit www.CanadiansforConscience.ca to learn more, join the “Call for Conscience” 
and write directly to your elected MPP asking them to amend Bill 84 to add conscience protection. 
 
 Join the “Call for Conscience” – February 6 – March 31, 2017  

Now that Canada has legalized assisted suicide/euthanasia, did you know that doctors in Ontario are forced to 
provide direct referrals for patients seeking to end their lives? Doctors who object feel a direct referral is akin to 
being an accomplice to assisted suicide. No foreign jurisdiction in the world that has legalized 
euthanasia/assisted suicide has forced health care workers or facilities to act against their conscience. Visit 
www.CanadiansforConscience.ca to learn more, join the “Call for Conscience” and to write directly to your 
Member of Provincial Parliament asking them to protect conscience rights. 

Join the “Call for Conscience” – February 6 – March 31, 2017 

Canada legalized euthanasia/assisted suicide in June 2016. Between June and December, 2016,  more than 740 
people across the country died from what is now being referred to as “medical aid in dying”. Meanwhile, only 
30% of Canadians have access to quality palliative (end of life) care. Please visit 
www.CanadiansforConscience.ca to learn more, join the “Call for Conscience” and write directly to your 
Member of Provincial Parliament asking them to protect conscience rights. 

Join the “Call for Conscience” – February 6 – March 31, 2017 

The Government of Canada passed legislation in June 2016, legalizing euthanasia/assisted suicide. Despite 
wording in the legislation intended to protect doctors and facilities, the College of Physicians and Surgeons of 
Ontario is forcing health care workers to participate in ending the lives of their patients. No other country does 
this. Provinces across Canada do not do this. Yet, Ontario refuses to protect doctors who object to assisted 
suicide/euthanasia. Please visit www.CanadiansforConscience.ca to learn more, join the “Call for Conscience” 
and write directly to your elected Member of Provincial Parliament asking them to protect conscience rights. 

Join the “Call for Conscience” – February 6 – March 31, 2017 

Now that euthanasia/assisted suicide is legal in Canada, doctors in Ontario are being forced to help arrange for 
the killing of their patients. If your family doctor or surgeon objects to providing a referral for assisted 
suicide/euthanasia, they could be fined, disciplined or even removed from their practice. Many may be forced 
to retire or move outside of the province if the provincial government does not recognize their freedom of 
conscience. Please visit www.CanadiansforConscience.ca to join learn more, join the “Call for Conscience” and 
write directly to your Member of Provincial Parliament asking them to protect conscience rights. 
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